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This Special Issue focuses on the health impacts of
urban emissions and potential mitigation strategies. As
more than half of the world's population now lives in
urban centers, and this number is projected to increase
rapidly, the health of city dwellers is becoming a
significant concern. Most cities are also large sources of
pollutants, of varying degrees of toxicity, and the
accounting of emissions, exposure modeling, and
mitigation strategies is a significant area of study.
Topics for this Special Issue include urban emissions
quantification and reduction studies, as well pollutant
observation and health impact projects. Multi-
disciplinary work is strongly encouraged as an objective
of this Special Issue is to highlight enactable policy
solutions and further research avenues. Furthermore,
studies that highlight the interplay between urban
pollution and health outcomes are particularly welcome.
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
I encourage you to contribute a research or
comprehensive review article for consideration for
publication in Sustainability, an international Open
Access journal which provides an advanced forum for
research findings in areas related to sustainability and
sustainable development. Sustainability publishes
original research articles, review articles and
communications. I am confident you will find the journal
contributes to enhancing understanding of sustainability
and fostering initiatives and applications of
sustainability-based measures and activities.
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